
The time has long passed when I believed new gun laws were being introduced as a 
means of public safety.  It is glaringly evident to me that that the true rationale is civilian 
disarmament.  
 
All legislators  swear an oath to uphold and defend The Constitution.   Those who 
violate this oath are undeserving of public service, and I will actively oppose their 
election; both through monetary donations and physical activism.   
 
It's time to get back to The Constitution, or to be prepared to pay the price on election 
day. 
 
Sincerely, 
                Bill S. May 
 


